
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

STAR CASINO REDEVELOPMENT 
(MP08_0098 MOD 13) 

 
 

3 September 2019 
 
The Independent Planning Commission NSW held a public meeting on 27 August 2019 for 
the Star Casino Redevelopment (MP08_0098 MOD 13). 
 
The Commission will accept written comments with respect to the Modification Application 
up until 5pm, Friday 6 September 2019. This extension has been granted because the 
presentations made at the public meeting have now been uploaded to the Commission’s 
website.  
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